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Visornets is honored to stand alongside the No Falls Foundation in support of the ‘No Falls
Week’ campaign, an initiative dedicated to raising awareness and promoting proactive
measures to prevent falls from height and support those impacted by fall-related incidents.

The core mission of the campaign is to disseminate vital knowledge, furnish essential tools,
and ignite inspiration across various sectors where the risk of falls exists. Through
collaborative efforts and shared resources, the campaign strives to empower individuals and
organizations to take decisive actions in safeguarding against falls.

Falls from heights persist as a sobering reality, representing a significant proportion of
workplace fatalities in the UK. According to recent data from the Health and Safety Executive
(HSE), the toll is stark: 40 lives lost due to falls from height during the 2022-2023 period,
constituting a staggering 30% of all workplace deaths.

By championing initiatives like ‘No Falls Week,’ Visornets reaffirms its commitment to
promoting safety and well-being in workplaces and communities. Together with the No Falls
Foundation, we endeavor to drive meaningful change, advocating for comprehensive
strategies and fostering a culture of vigilance and prevention.

Visornets, as a safety nets manufacturing company, joins the dissemination of the ‘No Falls
Week’ campaign. With this accession we not only seek to recognize the seriousness of the
challenge, but we also promise to work tirelessly towards a future in which falls from height
become extremely rare occurrences.

https://nofallsweek.org/
https://nofallsweek.org/
https://www.visornets.uk/safety-nets/

